
 

 

 

         Moorside Newsletter  

Parents’ Evening, Science Week and World Book Day 

What a fantastic and incredibly exciting half term! World Book Day, British Science Week, 
Parents’ Evening, Moorside Mingles, Shakespeare Week and our Easter Egg Bonanza just 

to name a few… We had special visits from Scientists to Reverends and everything in be-
tween. I would like to thank you all you for your continued support and engagement with all 
of our school events and activities, we have seen an increased number of Parents and Car-
ers supporting us on Trips and offering to volunteer during school time with our library and 
readers this term. I have also included the overwhelmingly positive feedback that you all 
shared over our two-day Parents’ Evening with responses from over 130 families (please 
see the other side of this Newsletter for the highlights!) Based on the feedback you shared, 
we are going to look at setting up a system that gives families who have missed out on a 
place in one of the after school clubs first refusal for future clubs. This is also to ensure that 
the same children don’t keep missing out and can access our after school provision.  

@MoorsidePA #MoorsidePA on Twitter (X)!  

Nursery have started their “Snack and Chat” to promote oracy, Reception have created their 

own collages inspired by ‘The Bog Baby’ by Jeanne Willis and Year 1 have been busy expe-

riencing lots of fun Science learning with ‘Sublime 

Science’. Year 2 had a special delivery 10 little 

eggs to hatch and Year 3 visited Tatton Park for a 

Stone Age to Iron Age workshop. Year 4 recently 

visited the Halle for Youth concert and Year 5 

have been cooking up a storm during the ‘Bake 

Off’ ready for Droylsden Academy. Year 6 have 

been hard at work preparing for their SATs in 

May but have also managed to enjoy World Book 

Day and visit to the Droylsden Library.  

Please visit our Moorside Twitter page or the school website to see some of the brilliant 

learning that has been going on across school.  

 
 

 

    

          Overall School  

Attendance is 94.3% 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance 

Nursery 93% 

RC 92% 

RM 92% 

1F 94% 

1P 95% 

2B 95% 

2C 96% 

3B 95% 

3A 93% 

4N 96% 

4F 96% 

5A 92% 

5P 93% 

6C 93% 

6R 94% 

Moorside Curriculum  

Nursery — Good to Grow and 

People who help us 

Reception — Good to Grow 

Year 1 — Australia 

Year 2 —  Explorers 

Year 3 — Prehistoric Britain  

Year 4 —  The Victorians 

Year 5 —  WWI 

Year 6 —  WWII 

Upcoming Events 

Moorside Mingle (Nursery)  24th April                 Inset Day  2nd May                          SATS Week   13th-16th May                                       

Parent Voice Meeting  21st May                         Moorside Mingle (Year 5) 22nd May            

Year 4 Multiplication Check 10th– 14th June      Moorside Mingle (Reception) 12th June      Summer Fair 18th July       
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